
 

 

 

 

RCEB IS RECRUITING FOR BOARD MEMBERS! 

 

Board members play an important role in providing policy leadership and oversight for RCEB. The 

Lanterman Act requires that the Board reflect the geographic and ethnic characteristics of our 

area as well as the various categories of disability that we serve. The Board must also have 

persons with legal, management, financial, public relations and developmental disability program 

skills.  No less than 25% of the board must be persons with developmental disabilities and a 

minimum of 50% of the Board must be persons with developmental disabilities or their 

parents/legal guardians.   

At this time, RCEB is particularly interested in applications from persons who have the following 

expertise or who would represent the following communities: 

 Individuals who are Latinx  

 Individuals who are served by RCEB and are Latinx 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


